
WATER PROJECT UPDATE 
APRIL, 2013 

  
Three contractors have been approved by the Hope Township Board.  
Contract #1 - Bilacic Trucking, Inc 
Contract #2 - Bilacic Trucking, Inc 
Contract #3 - Sterling Excavating, Inc 
  
The required permits have been applied for and are in the review process. When the contracts are signed 
and approved a pre construction meeting and ground breaking ceremony will take place at the Township 
hall in late April or early May. Date & time will be posted on the web site and bulletin board at the hall. 
Construction & installation of the water lines will begin at this time. 
  
Material for contract #1 & #2 has been delivered to the staging area at the Hope beet facility on M-30. 
Contract #3 TBD. 
  
  
Thank you 
Andy Kobisa 
Hope Supervisor 
1160 E Curtis Rd 
Hope, MI 48628 
989-689-0322 
akobisa@aol.com 

 


